Bar and Rental Meeting 
3/9/21
OIC - Roger Crook 
Co - Chairs; Mike Stocknoff and Scot Desort 

7:00pm - 8:04pm 

In attendance; Mike Stocknoff, Scot Desort, Roger Crook, Kristen and Emily Neu, Scott Rothbart, Tommy Alameda, Stu Kipilman, Mike Ilardi 

1. Gold Bar draft beer lines were cleaned on 3/5/21.

2. A new water filter has been installed on the ice maker. 

3. We are switching back to using glassware in the Gold Bar. Proper Covid washing / rinsing procedures are being followed. Bartenders have been notified on the proper 3 sink method. 

4. Discussing dates for PSX Live to play on the deck. We will confirm available dates with the office as to not conflict with any ballroom events / other committee events. 

5. Discussed our ability to host the WML Dart team for 3 home games: What are our restrictions, possible use of the Tiffany bar for darts instead of the Lounge. 

6. We are continuing to solicit bids to run the gas lines for the fire pits. Can we monetize the fire pits as part of a ballroom rental as an added amenity? 

7. Discussed working with and supporting House Activities for their Wine event. 

8. Continued discussions to host a virtual zoom beer tasting with Cape May Brewing Co. 
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